Bringing Science to the Community

On May 31, 2014, Springfield, Va.-based Robert E. Lee High School hosted its
third annual Community Science Day. Spearheaded by 2010 KSTF Teaching
Fellow Heather Moore, the event engaged the community by providing age
appropriate, hands-on science lessons taught by junior and senior students taking
International Baccalaureate (IB) biology, physics and environmental systems
courses. To learn more about Community Science Day, please read a June 6,
2014 article published by The Connection newspaper.
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